Approved

GRAND RAPIDS TOWNSHIP
ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS
July 11, 2017

A rescheduled regular meeting of the Grand Rapids Charter Township Zoning Board of Appeals
was called to order at 4:00pm. The following members of the Board of Appeals were present:
Chair George Orphan; Vice Chair Greg Timmer; Secretary Jim Kubicek; and Members Doug
Kochneff and Lee VanPopering. Also present was Planning/Zoning Assistant Kara Hammond.

1. Approval of the June 21, 2017 minutes.

Lee VanPopering, seconded by Jim Kubicek, moved to approve the minutes as presented, with
no changes.
Motion approved unanimously.

2. Election of Officers.

Lee VanPopering, seconded by Doug Kochneff, moved to elect the following officers: Jim
Kubicek to serve as Secretary; Greg Timmer to serve as Chair; and George Orphan to serve as

Vice Chair.
Motion approved unanimously.

The meeting was adjourned at 4:15 pm.

Respectfully Submitted,
Jim Kubicek
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